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Neil Kornze expected to be nominated as Director of BLM
News sources indicate that the White House will nominate Neil Kornze to be the next Director of the Bureau of Land Management 

(BLM). Korze is currently Principal Deputy Director at BLM. In 2011, Kornze joined the BLM in as a Senior Advisor to the 

Director. Prior to the BLM, Kornze worked as a Senior Advisor to U.S. Senate Majority Leader Harry Reid of Nevada. The 

appointment awaits nomination and approval.
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